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SUBJECT: McGUIRE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

By letter dated December 2C, 1984 a significant amount of
information was provided to Representative Markey on the above
subject. Therein, you indicated that there does not appear to
be a significant potential safety problem. I interpret that to
mean that the staff continues to believe that its February 7,
1984 DPO Finding of no imminent safety proble- remains valid
given the additional staff review which has done since
early 1984,

Recently, the McGuire Technical Specifications have again been
brought to my attention, and at this time 1 would like to
ebtain your schedule for the McGuire review. | believe you
should establish a target date for final resolution and inform
the Commission of that date by the end of this week. Please
inform the Commission immediately f information becomes
available which causes a revision to your previous no imminent
safety problem finding.

cc: Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal
Commissioner Zech
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